
#ordinarytime 

#discipleship 

#discipleship Class Retreats with Mr Lowson continued 

so that every class could consider our Spiritual Theme 

of Discipleship. 

As a school we celebrated NSPCC Number Day and 

Safer Internet and were delighted to be one of the first 

schools in Derby to be a SAFE HAVEN. 

##discipleship On the last day of the half term we GATHERED TOGETHER inside for the first time 

in nearly two years. Class Reception led our celebration asking us all to use our eyes, ears 

and hearts to notice those who need help and then help them. It was with great sadness that 

we said goodbye to Mrs Adams after 26 years of working at SJF. We sang, gave her card    

bouquets and gifts to show her how much she means to us all. 


